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To: City Councilors 
 
From: Mayor Joseph W. Peel 
  
Date: June 17, 2015  
    
Re:  Presentation – Mayoral Certificates of Appreciation 
                                                                                                                                                                     
 
Several members of the Council attended the annual Memorial Day Ceremony, 
which took place at West Lawn Cemetery on May 25, 2015, and witnessed the 
solemn tribute during the ceremony to our fallen heroes by members of the US 
Marines.   
 
I received a request from Staff Sergeant Dan Serik, Retired, who organized the 
event, to provide certificates of appreciation to these young Marines for their 
selfless service during the event. 
 
It will be my honor and pleasure to present Mayoral Certificates of Appreciation 
during our City Council meeting on June 22, 2015; and it is my understanding 
that several of these young Marines will be present to accept. 
 
JWP/vdw 


